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City Council... please please please!... secure the property at the south end of 27th street.  I
have been using that access point for many many years.  As property owners in the area my
husband and I would be willing to pay a parks fee to maintain and protect that entry location
for the local residents.  I think the immediate neighbors in that area just need to know it is
going to be kept low key and their privacy maintained.   
Thanks!
Aimee
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